
 
 
 

SCHOOL BOARD MEMBER DISTRICT BOUNDARY REVISIONS FOR 
CLAY COUNTY FLORIDA  

 
The School Board of Clay County is considering revisions to Clay 
County School Board Member Districts to be effective at the start of 
calendar year 2022.  The proposed revisions are necessary to comply 
with the revised Clay County population figures generated by the 
results of the 2020 census. A hearing will be scheduled on this topic on 
December 9, 2021, at 6:00 p.m. in the Teacher Training Center at 
Fleming Island High School, 2233 Village Square Parkway, Fleming 
Island, Florida. 
 
For additional information, please contact James Fossa, Facility 
Planning and Construction, 904-738-3442 or email 
james.fossa@myoneclay.net   
 


